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	nomore1984@hush.com

	Message:
	Good Morning,
It has been brought to my attention that the town is considering a measure to ban or otherwise curtail the activities of the Monroe Chester Sportsmen's Club in Chester. I am writing to state why this may be a decision that runs counter to public safety.
As you may know, many law enforcement agencies including my own send officers to MCSC to conduct important midterm training between qualification cycles. If not for this club many officers would only receive a once a year refresher from their home agency which isn't enough training time for them to remain proficient at a high level. We rely on this club to fill in that crucial training gap. 
Some have suggested we train at other clubs. You may or may not be aware that there are only three - yes three - clubs in the entire state of NY that support PPC events, which is the law enforcement only training that we receive there. The other two clubs are in Rochester and Suffolk County, which are impractically far for those of us in the lower counties of the state. 
As I'm sure you can reasonably agree that it is beneficial to the public safety at large, both locally in Chester and beyond, that officers receive quality, regular training to maintain their life saving skills, I respectfully request that you vote to keep the club in operation as it has been for 55 years. The law enforcement officers who keep you and your families safe every day depend on it. 
VRS, 
DEP. J.K.Haygood
WCDPS



